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February 13th, 2019 

 
MEETING NOTES 

 
Members Present: Dave Jarrett, Betsy Serra 
Other Attendees:  Josh Hawley (CSCD Superintendent) 
 
I. Winter Update 

a. Mr. Hawley reported that due to the new brine equipment and new winter event 
procedures, the District has so far saved an average of $800 per winter event in 2019 when 
compared to 2018. This equates in a savings of $11,000 so far in 2019. 

 
II. Paving Update 

a. Mr. Hawley is prepping the bid package to send to Milestone, E & B Paving, and Rieth-Riley 
for the 2019 Paving Plans. Roads included in the plans includes: Portion of Sweetwater Drive 
(Centerlake Rd to Duck Dr), Mallard Dr, Bottom 1/3 of Lion Dr, Leopard Dr, Grizzly Dr, Grizzly 
Ct, Badger Dr, Elm Dr, and Ebony Dr. Which/ how many of these roads are paved in 2019 will 
depend on the bid numbers. 

b. Mr. Hawley will also be submitting a bid package to re-stripe all lines on main roads.  
 
III. 2019 Winter Flood Update 

a. Mr. Hawley reported minimal damage around the District from Feb. 7th, 2019 floods. Most 
of the District’s drainage improvements installed in the last 5 years did a great job of holding 
back and taking water. Hummingbird Drive still has drainage issues and Mr. Hawley is 
continuing to work with homeowners on how to mitigate future damages. 

 
IV. Adjournment 
 

 
 

 
Adjournment 
Minutes submitted by: Josh Hawley 


